
WHY ARE WE MOVING?

Our city is growing and so are we! 

WHERE IS OUR NEW LOCATION?

300 Montgomery St. Suite A

(Next to Warrior Early Learning Center, in part of the

old Warrior High School building

WHAT IS THE TIMELINE FOR OUR MOVE?

The current location is closed as of August 30  and

we expect to reopen by December 1st.

th

CAN I STILL RETURN ITEMS TO THE WARRIOR

LIBRARY?

No. Items that belong to us can be kept until Dec. 1.

Items that belong to other libraries have a regular

due date and need to be returned to any library in

Jefferson County. 

HOW CAN I FIND BOOKS TO READ?

There are options! Two free little libraries are

located in Warrior-in front of City Hall and at Piggly

Wiggly. Download our free Libby app to read digital

materials. Shop our used book store located at the

Old Armory on Wednesdays 10-2. 

Visit neighboring libraries. Our closest are

Gardendale, Fultondale and Pinson. We will also

have free books available in front of the current

library during our transition. 

HOW CAN I LEARN MORE?

Follow us on Facebook or visit our website for

updates and announcements. 
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